
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

 

SUBJECT: CBSE CLASS IX REGISTRATION 2021-2022    DATE : 02/10/2021 

 

Dear Parents & Students of Class IX (2021-2022) 

The process of CBSE Registration for Class IX will begin soon. CBSE expects that Class 

IX students should check carefully all the details of registration such as – Name, Father’s 

Name, Mother’s Name, Date of Birth while getting registered in CBSE.  

These details are mentioned on the Mark Sheet of Class VIII based on the Transfer 

Certificate submitted by the parents at the time of admission.   

Parents / Students should contact the school office immediately for any discrepancy in the 

above said details. Once registered in CBSE in Class IX, No Request will be accepted by 

the CBSE for any correction in data.  

 

Principal 


